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I want to congratulate our trophy winners at Harrington, Wayne 
Turnpin and Karen Pope, and at the Street Survivors show at the 
Bakery Express, Joe and Doris Bouchat and Margaret Phaff. Great 
job!  I also want to congratulate Virgil and Joan Graham on their 
grandson’s promotion to Staff Sergeant in the Air Force.  Junior was 
home earlier this summer, but now is back at his job in Fairbanks 
Alaska. What a great young man. I know his family is very proud of 
him, as our we. I would like to thank Rich Woolridge, President of 
the Street Survivors for donation of our yellow strobe light for our 
golf cart.  Thank you to new members Andrew Beene, Chris Hughs, 
Joyce and Howard Sechelbe and Jack Schroeder for their help 
down on the Lot, as well as one of our former club presidents Jack 
Evans who also has helped out. Now a very BIG thank you to my 
two amigos, Tony Blair and Virgil Graham who helped to enlarge 
our fortapotty to make room for our newly acquired golf cart, AKA 
Virgil’s Chariot! Thank you Jack Stephan for riding up to PA to pick 
out the golf cart with Tony and I. Thank you Tony for riding up with 
me the following week to pick it up! LOTS of thanks to all of our club 
members who support us and allow us to do the things we do to 
make our club better and our Lot easier to work. Thank you to     
Annapolis Car Show for their comment about us on our Facebook 
page, "Y-all do it right!".  These kind of comments make it all worth it 
to us. Our greatest reward is knowing that everyone enjoys what we 
do.  Don’t forget our first fundraiser is August 30th, advertised as 
Gobble Gobble Day! This will help raise money for turkeys to      
purchase at Thanksgiving for local needy families.  We will be 
charging $5 entrance fee to the Lot that night. No exceptions! The 
Lot will be open to ALL years cars and trucks.  This is strictly a   
fundraiser and NOT a car show. There will be no awards.  Please 
come out and help support us and help make a family Thanksgiving 
a truly thankful one.       

P.S. God Bless and Support Our Troops and thank a Veteran.  

“Freedom isn’t Free”. 

                                                 Dennis Smith, President 



NEW CLUB MEMBERSNEW CLUB MEMBERSNEW CLUB MEMBERS   

NEXT CLUB MEETINGNEXT CLUB MEETINGNEXT CLUB MEETING   

Tuesday September 2, 2014 at 7:30 PM 

Harundale Presbyterian Church │1020 Eastway 

Glen Burnie, MD 

ANNIVERSARIESANNIVERSARIESANNIVERSARIES   

BIRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYS   

 

 

SHIRTS/JACKETS – Check with Gary Hopkins     
443.254.1668 

DRAG PLATES – Call Jack Evans 410.224.6406 

CLUB TAGS – Lost in the 50’s has license plates 
available through the MVA, for Club Members’ 

daily drivers. They are lettered CA-xxxx (CA= 
Custom Auto) and have the club logo on them.  
There is an MVA cost (same as vanity tag). For 

more information, contact: 

Carl Blazek: CA Tags, MVA Liaison 

410.987.1865 │ carlblazek@yahoo.com  

CLUB STORECLUB STORECLUB STORE   
FOR SALEFOR SALEFOR SALE   

 

Kwik Lift makes it easy to raise your vehicle to make repairs and/
or perform oil changes. The Kwik Lift length is adjustable from 
13’3” to 14’9” with a 5000 lb. capacity. The lift raises the tires 20” 
off the floor with the average chassis height to 30” +.   $700.00. 
Contact Rose Smith at 410.768.3668. 

1965 Thunderbird convertible with 25,000 original miles.  $35,000 
or best offer. Call Joe Jacobs 443.306.9652. 

New dog bed - never used. 19”Lx13”W. $20.00. Contact John & 
Shirley Mayola 410.760.1064. 

1971 Torino Fastback 429 Super Cobra Jet.  Rebuilt motor and 
transmission plus spare parts.  Has 65,000 miles on it.  Contact 
James Hall 410.991.4887 or  judydove@ymail.com  

Backing plates (roller bearings), drums, control arms, tierods, 
master cylinder, springs, shocks, new pair of break shows (front & 
back– still in box), All off of 56 chevy. All for $75.00. Contact John 
443.992.1225. 
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GET WELLGET WELLGET WELL   

Joe Bouchat 

Jim Hasselberger 

Dede Kautz 

Charles Butka - 8/1 

Joe Gerst - 8/1 

Jack Kozma - 8/1 

Tim Wayne - 8/2 

Juanita Stein - 8/4 

Edward Fields - 8/8 

Greg Silvestri - 8/8 

George Schmitz - 8/9 

David Sellers - 8/10 

Bryan Miller - 8/15 

Pam Kozma - 8/17  

Cindy Clift - 8/19  

Jack Evans - 8/20  

Nancy Figgins - 8/20 

MEMBERSHIP   We welcome new members to join the club. Owners of cars 1989 and older can have 

the family benefits of the club for just $20 a year! To join, please contact Janet Blair, Membership Chairperson for an 

application.  Encourage your friends to come out to a meeting or Cruisin’ Night and see what we are all about! 

For more information, contact Janet Blair at 410.760.8238 or lostn50s@verizon.net.  

Corky & Helen Bryan - 8/5 

Curtis & Joyce Hedrick - 8/6 

Charlie & Christine VonBocker - 8/10 

Robert & Barbara Masiulis - 8/11 

Tony & Janet Blair - 8/18 

Mike & Ginny Dimola - 8/20 

Gil & Della Smith - 8/20 

Clark & Loretta Walker - 8/21 

Richard & Judy Mooney - 8/23 

Jack Higgs - 8/20 

Shirley Mayola - 8/20 

Frank Prince - 8/20 

Gloria Prince - 8/21 

Jim Stein - 8/23 

Cheryl Young - 8/24 

Robert King - 8/25 

Aileen Clift - 8/27 

Ronn Wade - 8/27 

Don Harman - 8/29 

Linda Starr - 8/29 

Ted Levitt - 8/30 

Lois Miller - 8/30 

David & Sandra Kroop - 8/26 

Jim & Juanita Stein - 8/26 

Andrew & Young Gerstmyer - 8/28 

Wayne & Linda Turpin - 8/28 

Ron & Cheryl Young - 8/28 

Wilbur & Suzanne Kinneman - 8/29 

Greg & Susan Silvestri - 8/30 

Michael & Diana Randall - 8/31 

Bill & Brenda Gallagher 

Chris Hughes 

Tim & Paulette Longmire 

Jack & Jan Schroeder 

SYMPATHYSYMPATHYSYMPATHY   

Bill Long - Loss of 
Grandmother 

mailto:judydove@ymail


 

August 9th    KEN’S GOODYEAR- CUSTOMER APPRECIATION DAY 

    7358 Dorsey Rd. Hanover, Md  | 10 am– 2 pm 

    Display of Cars– Spaces are limited– Contact Dennis at 410.491.9969 

August 20th   FUNDRAISER FOR GOBBLE, GOBBLE DAY! 

(rain date 9/6)  OPEN TO  ALL CARS!  Minimum $5.00 Donation 

    All proceeds to benefit local needy families for Thanksgiving!  We will 
    be providing Turkeys!  *This is not a show/no trophies. 

    Lot at Marley Station Mall 

September 20th  FUNDRAISER FOR FACES OF VALOR SOLDIER 

(rain date 9/27)  OPEN TO  ALL CARS!  Minimum $5.00 Donation 

    All proceeds to benefit Soldier who was severely injured by a roadside 
    bomb in Afghanistan.  *This is not a show/no trophies. 

    Lot at Marley Station Mall 

September 21st  CLUB PICNIC– Downs Park |$5.00 per person 

    We ask Club Members to bring a dish! Contact Ginny Stephan to pay 
    and/or sign-up at 410.255.6978. 

October 4th  TOY RUN– Lot at Marley Station Mall 

(rain date 10/18)  OPEN TO ALL CARS! Minimum $5.00 Donation/Or NEW TOY 

    All proceeds benefit the Salvation Army Children’s Christmas Program 
    *This is not a show/no trophies.  

October 25th   HALLOWEEN CRUISE/LAST CRUISE NIGHT 

    Awards for kids costumes! 

November 22nd  TURKEY GIVEAWAY * To select needy families 

    Harundale Presbyterian Church   |1020 Eastway Rd., Glen Burnie  

November 29th   CHRISTMAS SHOPPING FOR SALVATION ARMY 

December 20th   CLUB CHRISTMAS PARTY- $35.00 per person  

    Timbuktu |1726 Dorsey Rd., Hanover, MD 

    Dinner, beer, wine & sodas included! 

    Annual 50/50 will be drawn. Need not be present to win.  

2014 CLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTS2014 CLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTS2014 CLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
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RECIPE OF THE MONTHRECIPE OF THE MONTHRECIPE OF THE MONTH   
 

 

 

 

 

Zucchini Bread 
 

Ingredients: 

1 ½ cups sugar 

1/3 cups brown sugar 

¾ cups oil  

2 eggs 

2 cups flour 

¾ tsp baking powder 

¾ tsp baking soda 

½ tsp salt 

2 ½ tsp cinnamon  

1 ½ cups shredded zucchini 

¾ walnut pieces (optional) 

 

Pre heat oven to 350, grease and flour 2 loaf pans, combine sugars, oil and eggs 
and mix. 

 

In another bowl, mix flour, baking powder, soda, salt and cinnamon. Add to 
sugar/oil/egg mixture to moisten. Carefully fold in zucchini and nuts. Turn into 
pans, bake until done (about 55 minute). Let cool before turning out onto rack.  

 

 

Recipe submitted by Rose Smith and Tiffany 
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 Help Support Those Who Support US 
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   Help Support Those Who Support US
YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE!YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE! ASK HOW!
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   Help Support Those Who Support US

YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE!YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE! ASK HOW!YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE!YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE!

SPONSOR COORDINATOR OF TROPHIES & NEWSLETTER ADS- 
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MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

Membership is open to those who own vehicles built in or before 1989. Dues are $20.00 to 

be paid by June 1st. Membership includes spouse/significant other. 

Please make check payable to:   Lost in the 50’s of MD 

Mail to:  Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland 

  P. O. Box 115, Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

Membership applications are only approved by Membership Chairperson, President, or Vice 

President of the Club. 

 

1. Would you be willing to show your car at special events, such as promo!ons, school reunions, grand 

openings, birthday par!es, etc.? ________ yes    ________no 

2. Would you be willing to show your car at parades? ________ yes  ________ no 

3. Would you be willing to par!cipate at fellow cruisers’ funeral to assist in their final cruise and support 

their loved one?  ________ yes  ________ no 

4. Would you be willing, if available, to help at our cruise nights or special events if called upon? 

       ________ yes  ________no 

5. Why do you want to join our Club?  (please print)  _____________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

YOUR NAME _________________________ SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER_______________ 

ADDRESS________________________________CITY ________________STATE_____   ZIP_______ 

EMAIL ADDRESS______________________________________________________________________ 

TELEPHONE__________________________ ANNIVERSARY______________________________ 

BIRTHDAY (SELF)_____________________ SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER_______________ 

YEAR & MAKE OF CAR_________________ MODEL______________________________________ 

BODY STYLE__________________________ COLOR______________________________________ 

CONDITION___________________________ STOCK/CUSTOM____________________________ 

Approved By:  ______________________      ______________________      ______________________ 

               President of Club                              Vice President of Club                    Membership Chairperson 

Date Approved:  ____________________ 



Please make check payable to: Lost in the 50’s of MD

Mail to: Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland

P. O. Box 115, Glen Burnie, MD 21060

NAME: DATE OF APPLICATION: ________________

SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER: ANNIVERSARY:

ADDRESS:

CITY: STATE: ZIP:

PHONE: CELL:

EMAIL:

BIRTHDAY (self):  _____________ BIRTHDAY (spouse/significant other):  _____________

APPROVED BY: DATE APPROVED:

____________________ ____________________ ____________________

          President         Vice President Membership Chairperson

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE $20. DUE ON/BEFORE JUNE 1ST OF EACH YEAR

Membership applications are only approved by the President, Membership Chairperson or Vice 

President of the Club .    

Auxiliary Members are entitled to same priveledges as Car Club Members, HOWEVER, Auxiliary Members 

CANNOT vote or run for Elected Office, but can serve or Chair a Committee. Car Lot rules still apply. 


